
The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special
session on April 9, 2002 to meet with members of the Chagrin
Falls Park Improvement Council at the Chagrin Falls Park
Community Center and to consider any other necessary business.
Those present were trustees Mr. Samuel Desiderio, Mr. Charles
Hesse, and Mr. Christopher Horn.  Clerk Susan R. Angelino was
absent.  Mr. Desiderio presided and called the meeting to order
at 7:05 P.M.

NEW BUSINESS

CHAGRIN FALLS PARK – DEMOLITION/PRE SITE PREPARATION PHASE I,
PROJECT I

Mr. Desiderio made a motion to approve the bid from Enzoco
Corp. for $33,593.00 for the above referenced project, per the
recommendation of Highway Superintendent Alan Halko.  (P.O. 124)

Mr. Horn seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

Since there was no further business to come before this
meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the
meeting was adjourned at 7:10 P.M.

The trustees then attended the meeting of the Chagrin Falls
Park Community Improvement Council.


